From: Brenton Schlender
To: Mary Gourley

Subject: Support RV Ordinance - Public Comment - 1/18/22 Council Meeting.

Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 12:45:09 PM

Attachments: PastedGraphic-3.tiff

I am a resident of Northwest Sebastopol, and I strongly support the new RV parking ordinance to be discussed at the upcoming public meeting on January 18, 2022. Refuse is already piling up in the area of the Homeless RV parking facility that was rushed through with minimal public notice.

Brent Schlender

